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The CNSA hosted a tournament in Ingersoll with a good turnout of shuffle board 

players. 

The CNSA is looking forward to and is excited about hosting the 39th ISA World 

Team Championship being held in Ingersoll, August 21-26, 2022. There will be 

countries from Brazil, Germany, Norway, U.S.A., UK and of course Canada. There 

will be 12 men teams and 10 women teams participating in the tournament. We 

feel that with the current situation we are in, this is a very good turnout after no 

ISA tournaments for 2 years. The executive is working at putting the final touches 

on the tournament. 

Most of the clubs in the provinces across Canada are up and running again. This a 

good sign that shuffleboard is growing in Canada after two years of covid.  

I would like to thank the executive and directors for all their support and help.   

 Norm Lindsay,  

CNSA President                                       

 


